
 

 

 

 

 

 

 2021 COVID-19 Update: #6 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians 

 

The three day community lockdown announced by the Premier this afternoon will not impact 
Week 2 classes at present. However, as more details emerge, we will communicate our 
responses to the situation to all families via email. 

Some events for Week 2 may be impacted by any ongoing restrictions and we will continue to 
keep everyone informed as information becomes available. 

 

 

Mr Mark Ashby 

Principal 

mashby@kennedy.wa.edu.au  

 

23 April  2021 

mailto:mashby@kennedy.wa.edu.au

